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INSTRUCTIONS FOR ABSTRACT SUBMISSION 

Because the Program will be displayed as web pages, some text formatting and symbols may 
not display correctly. Please go the Undergraduate Research Symposium website for 
instructions on formatting (click here): Undergraduate Research Symposium Registration 

Title (Please use all capital letters) 

 
 

Summary of Abstract (4,000 character limit) 

*The body of the abstract should include: Objective, Methods, Conclusion, Co-authors, and 
Acknowledgements. The format below is not required.  

CO-AUTHORS: 
INTRODUCTION: 
METHODS:  
RESULTS: 
CONCLUSION: 
FUNDING SOURCES: 

 

For any questions or concerns regarding your abstracts, please work with your Lab Supervisor. 
For INBRE students, please contact your Lab Supervisor or Campus Coordinator(s). 

 

Additional instructions for INBRE Undergraduate Poster Presenters: 

INBRE posters and presentations MUST include the following acknowledgement statement: 

"This project was supported by grants from the National Institutes of Health (NIH), National 
Institute of General Medical Sciences (NIGMS), IDeA Networks of Biomedical Research 
Excellence (INBRE), Award number: P20GM103466. The content is solely the responsibility of 
the authors and do not necessarily represent the official views of the National Institutes of 
Health." 

Samples of prior INBRE Abstracts: https://tinyurl.com/INBREAbstract 

  

https://ugrad-symp.jabsom.hawaii.edu/
https://tinyurl.com/INBREAbstract
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TEXT FORMATTING INSTRUCTIONS 

The Biomedical Symposium Program will be displayed as web pages, so certain text formatting 
and symbols may not display correctly. Here are some tips: 

• To include italicized text, you must use the HTML wrapper for italics. Italicized text must 
begin with <i> and end with </i>. Example, <i>this text would be in italics</i>. 

• To include bold text you must use the HTML wrapper for bold. Bold text must begin with 
<b> and end with </b>. Example, <b>this text would be bold</b>. 

• To include superscripted text you must use the HTML wrapper for superscript. Superscript 
text must begin with <sup> and end with </sup>. Example, <sup>this text would be 
superscripted</sup>. 

• To include subscripted text you must use the HTML wrapper for subscript. Subscript text 
must begin with <sub> and end with </sub>. Example, <sub>this text would be 
subscripted</sub>. 

• Other than the items above, HTML tags are not allowed and will not display correctly. 
Please do not bold or italicize your abstract title. 

• Symbols and special characters should be inserted using Microsoft Word’s Insert Symbol 
capability. When the final document is ready, copy and paste the Word text into the online 
abstract form. 

• Hawaiian diacritical elements (kahako and `okina) that rely on special fonts may not 
translate correctly. If possible, use the Insert Symbol capability to produce acceptable 
substitutions. For example, ō can be produced with the symbol Latin Small Letter O With 
Macron. Okina can be replaced with ` (Grave Accent). 

• The advantage of our online system is that you will be able to check the display of your 
abstract immediately after it is submitted. If you notice that important elements of your 
abstract are not displaying correctly, send a PDF of your abstract that reflects the proper 
appearance to biosymp@hawaii.edu (be sure to include your Poster #). We will make every 
effort to help you achieve the desired results. 

 


